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The month of September is full of interesting activities. 

We look forward to seeing you participate. 

Lecture: “What is a Modern Quilt?” 

Unfortunately, Carole Lyles Shaw who was supposed to talk with us, Suddenly 

passed away. The whole quilt world is mourning her passing. 

Judi Kirk agreed to give us her lecture on the subject. Judi is a member of both 

the Modern section of the Quilters Guild of the British Isles and the Modern Quilt 

Guild. In this talk she looks at the current definitions of Modern quilts and 

illustrate what the terms mean. You will gain a better understanding of what 

makes a quilt Modern and may find that you have been “quilting modern” without 

knowing it! 

Please join us – the lecture is in English – free of charge just sign up on the 

website. 

The lecture will be recorded and available to watch for 2 weeks. 

Brno 2025 

The Chez quilter invited us to participate with them in the Brno Exhibition in April 

2025. The subject of their group is “Silk Garden”. They sent us fabrics to 

incorporate in the quilt. As there was a big demand. We did a lottery. All the 

winners were notified. 

We wish the participants good luck and look forward to seeing their quilts. 

 

Brocade fabric line to use in the quilts. 



 

 

 

Activities: 

 

  Day Date Time price 

Lecture Judi Kirk- 
“What is a 

Modern 
Quilt” 

Sunday 8/9/24 17:00 Free – sign 
up on the 
website 

 

Workshop Melissa 
Marginet - 
Modern 
Quilting 

with your 
Walking 

Foot 

Wednesday Part 1- 
18/9/24 
Part 2- 
25/9/24 

16:30-
19:30 

90 NIS 

Global 
Sampler 
Platter 

 Sat.- Sun. 28-29/9/24 22:00-
01:00 

Free – sign 
up on the 
website 

 

Tiyul Be’er 
Sheva 

Thursday 14/11/24  To be 
announced 

Annual 
Meeting 

  December 
2024 

 To be 
announced 

Annual 
Exhibition 

  March 
2025 

  

 

We would like to take the opportunity to wish you and your families a “Happy 

New Year” 

May the new year bring the hostages home and peace in the region. 

Wishing everyone a creative and productive year. 

There will not be any activities planned during the month of October. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

We are very proud of our member’s accomplishments 

Gisha Vager and Rivka Hamdani will be exhibiting in the  

SAQA WIDE HORIZONE IX of Europe and the Middle East in the Saint Marie 

Aux Maine, France 12-15 September 2024 

 

Gisha Vager – Climate Change 

 

 

Rivkah Hamdani – Magical Moment 

 



 

 

Rivkah Hamdani is also participating in the Bearing Witness exhibition taking place 

in the - Institute of Holocaust and Genocide studies situated in the Raritan valley 

community college during the months of August – December 2024. 

 

“Threadbare Sunrise” 

 

 

Orna Shachar is participating in the Craft Exhibition in Yavneh 

 


